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H1N1 influenza (swine flu): When to keep your child home from school 

 

What are the symptoms of H1N1 virus (swine flu)? 

Common symptoms include fever, headache, tiredness, cough, sore throat, runny nose, body aches, 

diarrhea, and vomiting. 

When should I keep my child home from school? 

Answer these questions: 

1. Does your child have fever (100
o
 Fahrenheit)?  

2. Does your child have a sore throat, cough, runny nose, body aches, vomiting, or diarrhea? 

 

If you answered “yes” to either question, keep your child home from school. Your child might have the 

flu. 

 

How long should I keep my child home from school? 

All sick students and faculty should stay out of school for at least 7 days even if their symptoms 

resolve sooner.  Students and faculty who are still sick at 7 days should continue to stay home from 

school until at least 24 hours after they have completely recovered. 

If you answered “yes” to only one of the questions above, or if your child appears ill with other 

symptoms, keep your child at home at least one day to observe for other symptoms and until 

completely well for 24 hours. 

Should I take my child to see a health care provider? 

Use the same judgment you would use during a normal flu season. If you would not usually see a 

health care provider for the symptoms your child has now, you do not need to see a health care 

provider. Call your health care provider if your child is ill enough that you would normally see a health 

care provider. 

How do I protect my children from getting the flu? 

Make sure that your children: 

 Wash hands often with soap and water. Always wash after coughing or sneezing. If soap and 

water are not nearby, use an alcohol-based hand cleaner.  

 Cover coughs and sneezes with their elbow or a tissue. Throw dirty tissues away and have 

children wash their hands.  

 Not touch eyes, nose, or mouth. Germs can spread this way. 

 Stay away from people who are sick.  

 

What is H1N1 virus (swine flu)?  

H1N1 virus, also known as “swine flu” and “swine Influenza A” is a virus that spreads from infected 

people to others through coughs and sneezes. Like the regular flu, almost everyone who gets this new 

virus gets better. But sometimes people get very sick.  
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Why are health and school officials concerned about H1N1 virus (swine flu)?  

This is an outbreak of new virus.  Currently, the illnesses do not seem more severe than the typical 

seasonal flu, but early on in the outbreak it is important to try and prevent the spread as much as 

possible in case the illness becomes more severe.  Even typical flu infections can be severe and should 

be prevented whenever possible.  

How can we limit the spread of H1N1 virus? 

The most important thing is to keep sick people away from healthy people. So if your child is sick, 

you must keep your child home. Staying home when sick stops the spread of the flu and helps the 

sick person get well.  

Where can I get more information? 

 Call your child’s school or school district for updates on school closures. 

 Call the Kittitas County Public Health Department Flu Hotline, (509) 962-7696 

 Check Kittitas County Public Health Department’s website, www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health/h1n1.asp 


